
3700 Sunday December 3, 2023 

First Sunday of advent 

December 3, 2023 

Flowers on the Main Altar are designated by Jeanette Devine in memory of Thomas F. Devine. 

Mass Intentions: 
Saturday December 2   5:30pm  Joseph Strausbaugh, George & Nadine Neiderer                                                 
Sunday December 3    7:30am  People of the Parish 
          10:00am   Evie & Ranny Staub 
Monday December 4   12:15pm Jill Rohrbaugh 
Tuesday December 5   12:15pm Thomas F. Devine 
Wednesday December 6  8:30am   Gary & Keith Adams  
Thursday December 7   7:00pm  H. Dolores McCall 
Friday December 8    8:30am  Thomas F Devine 
          5:30pm  Johannes John Divendahl &         
              Barbara Weise Diefendahl 
Saturday December 9   5:30pm   Richard J. Smith 
Sunday December 10   7:30am  Cletus & Mary Neiderer 
          10:00am  People of the Parish 

Offertory Procession: 
If you are interested in bringing the gifts forward for the Offertory Procession at a weekend 
Mass, please speak to an usher before Mass. 

Open Enrollment for New STC Families  
Starts January 9, 2024! 

Open enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year at Saint Teresa of Calcutta 

School will begin on January 9. If you are interested in joining the STC Crusader 
Family, please go to our website, www.stck8school.org and follow the link for our 
2024-2025 online enrollment form. Our enrollment team is available to answer any 
questions that you may have and to schedule a personal tour and/or a shadow day 
for your family. Please call 717-637-3135 or email Mrs. Guy at          
mguy@stck8school.org for more information. 

Another Option for Secondary Education 
Parents-  Are you looking for another option for your teen?  
Have you thought about Delone Catholic High School?  
Check out delonecatholic.org or call 717-637-5969. 

 
Our Parish will have at least one bus going to the 

March for Life in 2024 on January 19. 
Deadline to register—December 17, 2023 
McSherrystownMarchforLife@gmail.com  

Registration forms are available  
in the back of the church. 

 

Parish Penance Service for Advent 
Saturday December 16, 2023 

10:00am 
Several priests will be available to hear your 
Confession in preparation for the coming of the 
Messiah into the world and the celebration of the 
His Birth on Christmas Day. 

Poinsettias 
Anyone wishing to purchase poinsettias for the 
church should bring $11 to the Parish Office or 
place the money along with your name in the 
Collection Basket. The deadline to do so is Friday 
December 15. 
 

2024 Calendars and Little Blue Books have arrived 
and may be picked up in the back of the church. 

Interiors Fund 
This week we would like to thank the following 
people who donated to our Interiors Restoration 
Fund: 
Judith McKim 

    in memory of Thomas & Beth McKim 

Marge Smith and family 

    in memory of Timothy E. Smith 

Please pray for the repose of Virginia (Ginny) 
Timmins. Her funeral Mass will be on Monday 
December 4 at 10:00am here at Sacred Heart.   

Candlelight Remembrance Service 
There will be an Ecumenical, Inter-Religious 
Candlelight Remembrance Service held for anyone 
who has experienced the death of a family 
member, loved one or friend to suicide.  It will be 
held here on Sunday December 10, 2023 at 
6:00pm.  All are welcome. It is a time for us all to 
come together to let us know we are not 
alone.  For more information, email Sue Poist at 
spoist56@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your generosity to New Hope 

Ministries.  We gave them $392 in cash in 

addition to the canned goods and food items! 
 

 
The Retirement Fund for Religious Collection is 
December 10.  Please be generous as you are able. 
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